
6th September 2019 

Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a wonderful summer. It is lovely to see the 

children back and so eager to start learning our new project. The ‘meet the teacher’ 

meeting for Crystal class is on Tuesday from 3:30pm. Children will be able to play in 

the playground under the supervision of other members of staff. If you are unable to 

attend, please do not worry. I am more than happy to catch up with anyone who is 

unable to attend the meeting. 

This week: 

The children have come back to school with great attitudes to learning. We have 

spent the week discussing rules and how we can be the best learner we can possibly 

be. 

We also had a wonderful day for our Wow Day/Project Launch. Though the lickable 

wallpaper was a tough job, it was a huge hit with the children! 

      

     


